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 Mr and Mrs 

Firouzbakhsh

OBJ2014/1810/P 11/04/2014  23:07:23 No. 1 Antrim Road is at the end of the small street Antrim Grove which resides 12 houses. 3 of these 

houses have or are currently having basements built.

 

Being a residence on Antrim Grove we object based on following:

1. 

Noise and disturbance resulting from daily traffic of cement trucks and other trucks that will be using 

Antrim Grove to get to location.

2.

The Parking and loading of the trucks coming to empty the soil or mix cement will have severe impact 

to road access due to the location of Antrim Road 1.  

3.

We are in a conservation area and the noise, dirt, fumes and disturbance from the cement trucks and 

other vehicles coming to this small street on a daily basis is unbearable. 4. 

Antrim Road no. 1 is on a corner of Antrim Road and Antrim Grove and we believe the work effort in 

building a basement will have a huge impact again on Antrim Grove residents. 

5.

Throughout the current 2 basement conversion in Antrim Grove, there has been no enforced parking 

suspension in front of the houses having the work done and therefore we have suffered with the noise, 

dirt and pollution by having the trucks parked in front of our house on a daily basis.
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